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WHA 2022 Advocacy Day In Review

For those who attended WHA’s Advocacy Day on March 23
and for those who were unable to participate, here’s a recap of
the event’s highlights. While speakers and attendees engaged
virtually again this year, the nearly 1,000 participants made
strong connections with elected leaders and shared important
information critical to the success of hospitals and health
systems in Wisconsin.


 

   


